
              
 
             
 

            

   

               Joint Bulletin 
 
Date:   December 21, 2020 

To:   TMHA, PMHA, SDMHA and TDGHA Joint Statement 

From:   Laurent Gilbert, TMHA President, Jeff Parnell, PMHA President, Brian Getty, SDMHA    

                          President, Julie Rivers, President TDGHA 

Re:   Cancellation of all hockey activities until further notice 

 

 

 
The Timmins Minor Hockey, Porcupine Minor Hockey, Schumacher Minor Hockey and Timmins District Girls 

Hockey Association’s Board of Directors are hereby cancelling all hockey activities including games, practices 

and off-ice activities effective Tuesday, December 22, 2020 until further notice.  

 

As most are aware, the Province of Ontario issued a notice for a province wide “lock down” which will take 

effect on December 26 at 12:01 a.m. for 14 days (until January 9). The Associations will work towards 

a potential return to hockey the week of Jan 11th pending provincial government announcements, 

OHF/NOHA and City of Timmins direction.  

 

We would like to also take this time to wish everyone a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a 

Happy New Year to everyone. Please stay safe.  
 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Laurent Gilbert, Timmins Minor Hockey Association President 

Jeff Parnell, Porcupine Minor Hockey Association President  

Brian Getty , Schumacher Day Minor Hockey Association President 

Julie Rivers, Timmins Girls Hockey Association President  

 

 

 


